
YOUR SAFETY IS AT RISK 
Don’t put your life in the hands of 

untrained workers!! 
 

1 Untrained people currently working on your elevators 
 

2 Local One Elevator Union is currently LOCKED OUT 
 

3 Elevator Companies have put your safety at risk by 
LOCKING OUT highly trained mechanics 

 
4 Urge your building management to bring back the                            

highly trained mechanics 
 

5 The large elevator companies have put greedy 
demands ahead of public safety 

 
Since 1894 we have put safety first. 

 
To file a Complaint, please call 3-1-1 

 
http://www.nyc.gov/html/dob/home.html

Call 311 Citizen Service Center For Non-Emergency Complaints
 
 

VISIT OUR WEBSITE @ WWW.IUEC1.ORG AND CALL US 
(718) 767-7004 

For Contractors who can provide Skilled, Trained, and Educated 
Elevator Mechanics and Apprentices 

 


